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Pay for lunch, happy dollars, or just a good old donation. Keep the dream alive
http://bit.ly/Rotaryfineshappydollars

Speakers 
Coming Up

July 22
District Governor Terry 
Curran will be coming 

to our meeting and 
give us the lowdown 

on district.

rest of meetings 
going commando - 

meaning no speakers 
at this point

Good Food, Drink & Fun
241 Jefferson Ave. Salem MA

www.tinwhistlesalem.com • 978-741-1912 

3.5” x 2”

MKT-5894K-A

edwardjones.com

Walter W Hartford, CFA 
Financial Advisor

55 Market Street 
Suite 102 
Ipswich, MA 01938-2262 
978-356-3002

978-922-2149
Commodore Plaza,

47 Enon Street
Beverly, MA  01915-3601

Alan L. Temkin 
Financial Planner 
781-876-4175 
atemkin@temkinfinancial.com 

www.temkinfinancial.com 
301 Edgewater Place, Suite 200 

Wakefield, MA  01880 
Alan L. Temkin is a registered representative of and offers securities, investment 
advisory and financial planning services through MML Investors Services, LLC. Member 
SIPC. Temkin Financial Group , LLC is not a subsidiary or affiliate of through MML 
Investors Services, LLC., or its affiliated companies. 200 Clarendon Street, 19th and 
25th Floor, Boston, MA 02116. 617-585-4500. CRN202111-256179 

where creativity works®

visual art & design education

continuing education for all ages

public art galleries

beverly, ma   |  montserrat.edu

Tel: 978-927-3123
Email: mpiaker@cfaemail.com

100 Cummings Center, Ste. 207P
Beverly, MA 01915

www.capitolfinancialadvisors.com

Matthew H. Piaker,
JD, LLM, AIF®

Securities and Advisory Services 
offered through Commonwealth 
Financial Network, Member 
FINRA/SIPC. Advisory services 
offered by Capitol Financial 
Advisors, a registered investment 
adviser, are separate and unre-
lated to Commonwealth.

Cleaning at Beverly School
Beverly School of Deaf received the white glove treatment as our team of cleaners 
swabbed down the equipment that was nasty. Plus Ellen brought in a friend who was 
feeling very tidy. Hey Eric where is your Rotary shirt we have more you know. Keep 
up those work projects pilgrims - John Wayne DRIVE-IN FUN!

Would you but a car 
from this uber patriot?

DIANE! YOU HAVE 
OVER 100,000 
GIGAWATTS OF 
ROTARY POWER, 
DO YOU KNOW 
WHAT THAT MEANS?

YES, IT MEANS 
YOUR BREATH 
MINTS AREN’T 
DOING IT, BACK 
OFF DOC. 

BTW,  WHEN DID 
I START WEAR 
SUSPENDERS?

Rodin amidst the cig butts
Like Stonewall Jackson and Beauregard Dixie, all statues must come down. Our Ro-
tary garden is no exception,. Marshall’s hot rodding cycle has been dismantled and 
presented to its owner.  A new statue is revealed but you need to drive by the garden 
to view. Plus new uniform is Rumson hats and orange shirts.

?



northshore-bank.com |

To contact one of our commercial  
lenders call (978) 573-1300 or visit 

northshore-bank.com/lenders.

Helping Local 
Businesses Thrive.

Member FDIC   Member DIF   Equal Housing Lender

Beverly Insurance
100 Cummings Center

Suite 106N
Personal and Business 

Insurance

978-524-8501 
email:mike@beverlyins.com

John A. Shuka, MAI, SRA, AI-GRS
Shuka Associates Inc.
8 Enon Street, Suite 1B

Beverly, MA 01915
978-921-1700

www.shuka-associates.com

Real Estate Appraisal, Appraisal Review & Consulting

Established in 1929 & Still Growing!
Auto • Home • Business • Health • Life

Richard F. Mooney Jr.
p r e s i d e n t

306 Cabot Street, Beverly, MA
(978) 922-6600

Edward F. Cahill, J.D., CFP®, CLU®,ChFC®

Financial Adviser
(978) 927-9352  •  306 Cabot Street, Beverly, MA 01915

ecahill@ft.newyorklife.com  •  www.edwardfcahill.com

Agent, New York Life Insurance Company.
Registered Representative, offering securities through NYLIFE Securities LLC,

Member FINRA/SIPC, a Licensed Insurance Agency
201 Jones Road, Fifth Floor, Waltham, MA 02451  •  Tel: 781-647-4100

Eagle Strategies and NYLIFE Securities are New York Life Companies

 BEVERLY  DANVERS
 978-922-6400 978-762-9771

www.TheMegaGroup.net

Specializing in 
Retail Sales & Leasing, Developable Land

and Multi-Family Investments

CCI Reprographics

110 Cabot Street     978-922-3773
Alex@ CCIRepro.com

A Full Service Copy Center
AV Rentals & Services

Serving Beverly Since 1979
Alex Ushakoff III - owner
4th generation Rotarian

We are proud 
to support the

Beverly 
Rotary Club

True to our Communities

Last weeks news, Thursday July 1, 2021
Meeting Called to Order for one 
Last Time by soon-to-be Former 
President Marshall Handly @ 12:17

Swearing in of Officers & Directors 
by President Handly

Swearing in of Madame President 
Diane Howard

Calling to order of first meeting of 
Madam President’s term

Pledge of Allegiance led by Former 
President Handly

Star Spangled Banner sung by Rachel 
and Freddie

Birthdays: Chuck Patterson

Announcements:
Manchester Essex Club hosting 
their Red, White, & Blue Breakfast at 
Tuck’s Point last week

Installation set for August 3rd from 
6-9; more details to follow

Thank you for service project at 
Beverly School for Deaf

More volunteers needed; 65% of 
us said we were interested in local 
projects; follow through.

August 21st is ArtsFest

Need 2 weeks of watering covered 
in August

2 Volunteers needed for opportunity 
at Turtle Creek as part of Bootstraps, 
Rotary, & Harborlight collaboration

Sergeant-Mike Jones
Happy $
Al Temkin-Jonesy’s Sergeant Routine in 
person; recent Rotary show; & family

Sean Goudreau-Kids’ summer antics

Sue Gabriel-Recent Vacation

Sarah Liporto-2nd place in Scavenger 
Hunt; C’s recent horse show at Wood-
stock

Maureen-Diane’s Presidential year

Connor Mooney-Engagement; not sure 
if Rick picked up the tab

Marshall-Officially a member of for-
mer president club

Your Scribe-10-year Anniversary

National Joke Day
No good jokes were told but Larry 
Herman had nothing to share

Raffle Winner: 
Carmen Marciano but no lucky card 
but won Rotary Service Pin

1:04 meeting adjourned
Submitted by Mike Osborne, esq.

2021-22 Rotary Board Install, 
Diane having a ball! 

After just two weeks Presi-
dent Diane still has that new 
car smell all over her face. 
New board was also installed 
and SO big, it has to go across 
two pages. Margaret B. ini-
tially didn’t realize she was on 
board but we added her on 
by the magic and pagentry of 
photoshop. Good luck to all 
you new board members, that 
sip of kool-aid just got a little 
bit stronger. 


